Important notice regarding partial reopening for Year 10 and Year 12 next week.

Parents were asked to complete the re-opening form on the school website to indicate if they
wished their child to access the face to face contact by Friday 5th June.

If this was not completed with a ‘yes’ response before 12th June, or have not been in
communication with the Y10 or Y12 pastoral team, then your child is not included in the groups
returning from Monday. Due to staffing and available suitable rooming the Year 10 groups are now
full.

If you wish your child to be added to the Year 10 group reserve list please complete the parental
form on the website.

If you do not receive communication by Friday regarding reopening and which day your child should
attend please do NOT send them to school next week. If they are not timetabled in a group they will
not be able to attend school and will be sent home.

Any queries to schoolclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk

Many thanks in advance for your support and understanding.



